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Dr.FErRRIS SMITH
WEALTHY STREET AT PLyMOUuTH ROAD

CranD Rarips MicHIGAN

SURGERY OF HEAD AND NECHK

PLASTIC SURGERY

October 19, 1953.

Dr. Fred W. Rankin,
271 W. Short St.,
Lexington, KY.

Dear Dr. Rankin:-
I was much impressed and pleased with your "President's
Address" at the recent meeting of the American College

of Surgeons. You painted clearly the picture of the
professional product of this last generation.

It is very difficult to continue a training program
on the same basis that has been highly satisfactory
for thirty or more years.

I will appreciate a copy of this Address at your conven-
ience.

With kind personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours, -




